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Marino Railway Station 
Night works 

We’d like to let you know that we are working at Marino Railway 

Station from Friday 22 August 2025 between 8pm until 5.30am. 

Work will be carried out on the Marino Railway Station platform as well as in and near the rail corridor 

between Newland Avenue and Bandon Terrace, Marino.  

There will be some noise associated with finishing work on the shelter, temporary lighting towers will be 

used to ensure safe working conditions for workers on site.  

We will make every effort to minimise impacts to nearby residents wherever possible 
If you have any questions, please email or call the number below.   

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

1300 794 880  

 


